
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am  
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  
 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday         6:30pm  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  
 

For September Mass schedule, please visit :- 
ñhttp://caf®.daum.net/hsaemò 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

Or by appointment with Fr David  

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                             9 October 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

ɼƈƳşƲƤƤƬƲşƳƧƠƳşƭƮşƮƭƤşƧƠƲşƢƮƬƤşơƠƢƪşƳƮşƦƨƵƤşƯƱƠƨƲƤşƳƮşƆƮƣūşƤƷƢƤƯƳşƳƧƨƲşƥƮƱƤƨƦƭƤƱŭɽ 

First Reading :  2 Kings 5.14-17 

bŀŀƳŀƴ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ 9ƭƛǎƘŀΣ Ƴŀƴ ƻŦ DƻŘΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴŦŜǎǎŜŘ Ƙƛǎ ŦŀƛǘƘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ DƻŘ hŦ LǎǊŀŜƭΦ. 

Responsorial Psalm . 

¢ƘŜ [ƻǊŘ Ƙŀǎ ǊŜǾŜŀƭŜŘ Ƙƛǎ ǾƛŎǘƻǊȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƛƎƘǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǝƻƴǎΦ 

Second Reading :  2 Timothy 2.8-13 

LŦ ǿŜ ŜƴŘǳǊŜΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜƛƎƴ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘΦ 

Gospel:   Luke 17. 11-19 
bƻ ƻƴŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ƎƭƻǊȅ ǘƻ DƻŘ ŜȄŎŜǇǘ ǘƘƛǎ ŦƻǊŜƛƎƴŜǊΦ 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have died, and for whom you wish to pray for, please 
contact the Parish office to provide their names. 
 

Pray for those who are ill . 

Dorothy Bailey, Olga de aŜƴŘŜȊΣ±ƛŎƪȅ Dziekan, Bill Finlay, Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran,  

Ben Perri, Lawrence Peterson and Bea Sheard. 

Pray for the deceased .  

Estanislao Aniban, Bud Butler, Bernadette Cotta, Jose DeLima, Betty Guterrez, Margaret Klubi, Joe Manuel and 
Max Sequiera  

Funeral Mass  
 

There will be a Mass for Margaret Klubi on Thurs, Oct 13 
at 12:30pm. Reception to follow in the Parish Hall. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 
Bible Blessing Sunday  
 

There will be a blessing of Bibles at all the weekend 
Masses on Oct 15th & 16th, please bring your bible if you 
would like it blessed. All children who are preparing to 
receive the sacraments of confirmation and Communion 
will be recognized during the 10:00am mass on Oct 16. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

November ð A time to Remember  
 

A Diocesan Mass, with Bishop Gary presiding, will be 
celebrated at the Cathedral on Thurs, Nov 3  at 12noon 
for all deceased priests, bishops and religious of the 
diocese.  
A reception will follow. Kindly remember in your prayers 
those who have laboured for the Church in the Diocese of 
Victoria and pray that the Lord will send dedicated men 
and women to continue their work. 

Reflections on the Psalms  
 

Fr David Hogman is facilitating a course, Reflections on 
the Psalms every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month, 
starting Oct 11th at 7:00pm in the Church for 5 sessions. 
 

To register, please write your name and contact number 
on the Sign-Up sheet on the table in the church foyer. 
 

The C.S Lewisô ñReflection on the Psalmsò book  
(ISBN: 9780156762489) will be referred to, for readings 
during the course. They are available for purchase from 
bookstores and online. 
 

For info, please email: sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca or 
call 250-479 1611. 

Development and Peace  
 

In Syria, millions of civilians are struggling to survive the 
conflict. We have seen the images on TV recently of the 
suffering of the people in Aleppo. 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A
L
E
N
D
A
R

 

Tuesday 11th October SHôs Christian CharityðSorting & Pricing 
Reflections on the Psalms 

Parish Hall 
Church 

9:30am 
7:00pm 

Wednesday 12th October SHôs Christian CharityðSorting & Pricing 
K of C Executive meeting 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

9:30am 
7:00pm 

Thursday 13th October Funeral Mass for Margaret Klubi 
SHôs Christian CharityðSet-up 

Church 
Parish Hall 

12:30pm 
6:30pm 

Friday 14th October Christian Meditation 
SHôs Christian CharityðSet-up 

Pope John Hall 
Parish Hall 

9:30am 
9:30am 

Saturday 15th October Used Clothing & Attic Treasures Sale Parish Hall 9:00am-2:00pm 



 

 

Since the war began in Syria in 2011, more than 470,000 
people have lost their lives and 13.5 million people are in 
need of humanitarian aid. In addition, 6.5 million people 
are displaced within the country, forced to flee from one 
place to another. 
 

Since the beginning of the conflict, over four million 
people have fled Syria to seek refuge in Lebanon, 
Turkey, and Jordan. These refugees include some 1.7 
million children. Recently, we have seen the flight of 
those trying to reach Europe.Faced with what the UN 
describes as ñthe greatest humanitarian challenge of our 
time,ò we cannot remain passive.  
 

Please sign our letter to the Prime Minister calling on the 
Canadian government to do everything in its power to 
protect civilians in Syria and to end the conflict through 
peaceful means.  The letter is on the table in the foyer. 
You can read more on the website www.devp.org 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Sacred Heartõs Christian Charity 
 

We are now at the point of our FINAL WEEK of 
preparation of our Christian Charity activities and the 
success of these events reflects upon the generosity of 
our community. More than ever we appreciate your 
needed assistance to ensure success of this all important 
fund raising activity 
 

A reminder, Gently Used Clothing and Attic Treasures will 
be held on Saturday, Oct 15 from 9:00am to 2:00pm 
This coming week, please indicate on your calendar the 
time and action activities that will insure, with your help, a 
great success! 
With only 1 week away your talents would really be 
appreciated with any of the following:  
 

-Tues, Oct 11 & Wed Oct 12, 9:30-11:30am ï Need for 
sorters, setting up, preparing coffee & snacks & cleanup. 
 

-Thurs, Oct 13, 6:30pm. Setup tables & racks in 
Parish Hall. 
 

-Friday Oct 14, 9:30am. Display clothing, move attic 
treasures to the Parish Hall and setup on tables. 
Snacks are always welcome. 
 

-Saturday Oct 15, 9:00amð2:00pm 
We would welcome help during the sale. Keeping the 
tables and fitting room tidy plus assistance with serving 
coffee, lunch and cleaning up the kitchen.  
-Saturday Oct 15, 2:00pm. Cleanup of kitchen, pack 
up unsold items, fold and store tables, clean Parish Hall, 
dispose of Attic Treasures. 
 

If itôs not possible to drop off your donations during the 
above listed hours, please call Rita Kelly at 250-598-9558 
for alternate arrangements. 
 

There is a description of all the Used Clothing and Attic 
Treasures in the form of a small poster. They are 
available in the church foyer and Parish office. 
 

We will continue to collect books in the Parish Hall on 
Wed & Thurs, 9:30am-11am until the Bazaar on Nov 5. 

We are also collecting books to sell at the Bazaar and our 

only request is that neither encyclopedias nor magazines 
be included. Hobbies and crafts books are appreciated. 
We truly thank all those who already have volunteered 
and ask that you join us for the final weekôs preparations. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Korean Food Festival and Bazaar  
 

Come, join us for delicious Korean food and fun. 
When: Sat, Oct 22 9am to 3pm 
Where: Sacred Heartôs Parish Hall 

CWL   Please note:- Change of date 
 

St Joseph's CWL Boot Camp is will be on Sat, Oct 29 
from 9 30am till 3:00pm. 
 

Please bring your own lunch. Beverages will be provided. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Knights of Columbus  Movie Knight 

Risen  
 

Witness the manhunt that changed the course of human 
history. Friday, Oct 28 at 7:00pm at the Parish Hall.  
Free entrance. Hosted by the Knights of Columbus. 

Youth   Seattle Youth Conference 

Reckless Mercy.  November 11-13, 2016.  
 

Come and have an awesome time with other Catholic 
Youth. Open to all youth in Gr 10 through 12. Fee: $175. 
Contact Kelly Bourke:- kbourke@rcdvictoria.org  

St Josephõs School 
 

Invites applications for (1) Special Educational Assistant 
and/or Behavior Specialist  
  

Application forms and details are posted on http://
cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Parish Budget for 2017  
 

Notice to all parish ministries. The finance committee is 
starting to plan our budget for 2017. 
 

Financial year is from January 1 to December 31,  2017. 
 

Please provide Bob Payne with details of your 2017 
budget by 20 October 2017. 
 

Email: helenmpayne8@gmail.com or call: 250-370-0241  
Thank you.ðBob P 

DONATIONS  

1st & 2nd October 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,253.60 

PAD    $   979.25 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,582.85 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS  



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.     
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

āRt{tq¢p¤x}v {xut £x}rt @H@AĂ 


